
Dear Mr. Trump - January 27, 2019

From Anna Von Reitz

Dear Mr. Trump, 

All fifty States of the Union now have seated and qualified State Jural Assemblies in operation, as well
as qualified lawful Inheritors with internationally recorded claims and agricultural liens in place.

This letter provides Due Notice of these facts; Notice to Agents is Notice to Principals and Notice to 
Principals is Notice to Agents. 

All Principles of Land Law and Justice are also hereby invoked, emplaced, and settled upon all vessels
of the United States and the United States of America. 

Any hare-brained Idea that any U.S. Citizen can register our land and thereby give it away to foreign 
interests needs to be quashed right now. 

The Public and Organic Law is now in effect and accessible in all States. 

The Territorial and Municipal Courts must be notified to reverse their presumptions and cease all 
prosecutions under the 1934 Amendment to the Trading With the Enemy Act. 

Also, former Municipal DOD and DOA employees are attempting a Disinformation Campaign. 

They are making false claims in commerce and encouraging people to re-register land titles that are 
now totally invalid anyway.  They are alleging that our Public Officials  are "fake" when in fact 
Territorial and Municipal Employees they have been impersonating our State Officials. 

Please promote the public understanding of these facts: 

Nobody has any authority to demand registration of any property right or interest --ever. 

Registration of anything gives away one's ownership interest in it. 

Purloining an asset via undisclosed contracts including via registration is a gross violation of the 
actual Public Law now in effect. 

Territorial and Municipal Government demands that their employees and dependents register their 
private cars and trucks as "motor vehicles" and their children as "human persons" must cease and 
desist under the Public Law and international law now in effect. 

Other corrections must be made regarding application and enforcement of statutory laws including 
the issuance by the Territorial and Municipal Governments of any licenses.

http://www.paulstramer.net/2019/01/dear-mr-trump-january-27-2019.html


Those who are encouraging the registration of American land by "U.S. Citizens" are promoting an 
absurdity anyway, but we are sick and tired of dealing with these scams and confusions. 

I would also appreciate it if you would kindly inform the "Justice Department" that all Judges and 
Justices elected by our State Jural Assemblies are Public Officials, not Corporate Officers. 

The American People have "returned" despite all the gross fraud perpetuated against them by the 
British Territorial United States and the Municipal United States, acting in Breach of Trust and seeking
to play upon our common ignorance. 

The Territorial and Municipal State Trusts are all terminated and the assets returned free and clear to 
the States and People by Operation of Law, which we acknowledge and hereby accept, except for 
those trusts naturally belonging to actual Federal, Territorial or Municipal employees during their 
employment offshore. In these cases their property interest both Public and private is retained by the
actual States pending their retirement or leaving of Federal Government service. 

Thank you very much for all your efforts. 

Sincerely, 

Anna Maria Riezinger
Fiduciary 
The United States of America

----------------------------

See this article and over 1500 others on Anna's website here: www.annavonreitz.com

To support this work look for the PayPal button on this website.
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